
Announcements for Friday, December 10, 2021 

 

❖ The deadline to purchase this school year’s yearbook is December 15th. Order your book online 

through our school’s website. All senior ads are due on December 15th as well. 

 

❖ The Hispanic Honor Society is offering tutoring every morning from 8:00 am to 9:00 am until 

Tuesday, December 14th. Tutoring takes place in Ms. Echt’s classroom (Portable 11). Come see 

them if you need to review topics, catch up on missed work or to study for your midterms. 

 

❖ Happy Holidays from DECA!  DECA will be selling candy grams in the courtyard during all lunches 

and in Mrs. Farina’s room from Monday, December 13th to Wednesday, December 15th.  They are 

great, affordable, and thoughtful gifts for you to give to your friends, family, and yourself!  All 

profits are going to Hugs St. Johns, which is dedicated to serving the needs of St. Johns County’s 

Children. 

 

❖ Best Buddies will be selling candy canes and will be having a station set up to make holiday cards 

for teachers during all lunches next Wednesday, December 15th. 

 

❖ The Character Counts table will not be running this month. If you receive a PAWsitive Referral in 

December, you will be able to redeem it for a treat in January! The table will be outside the main 

cafeteria all three lunches on January 28th. 

 

❖ Beat the Knights! BTHS and Creekside High School are competing for canned food items to bring 

to a local shelter! Please bring in canned food items to Mrs. Kroll in Room 660 through December 

17th. The winner will be announced on Friday, December 17th at the boys varsity basketball 

game at Creekside. 

 

❖ Mrs. Blake is a Bartram AVID Tutor and is available for Math help - Algebra 1, LAM and Geometry 

- in the Media Center, EVERY Tuesday & Thursday during all three lunches!  Feel free to bring 

your lunch. 

 

❖ Today is the last day to be a part of the Spring Musical!  If you are interested in auditioning for a 

role or getting involved behind the scenes, please scan the QR code on flyers around campus or 

visit Mr. Billy’s classroom (Room 221) located in the Fine Arts Wing. Audition information is 

posted outside the door there as well. 

 

❖ Dreams Come True will meet Tuesday January 14th in the small cafeteria at 8:45 am.  Hope to 

see you there. 

 

❖ Just a reminder that Mr. Torres’s, Mrs. Calderone’s, and Mrs. Young’s 10th grade English classes 

are meeting in the Auditorium today.  If you have them 4th period, make sure to go to 1st lunch!! 

 


